
 

 
69 N. Locust Street 

Lititz, PA  17543 
(800) 800-1819 

www.woodstreamcorp.com 
 

  
Date:  2/22/2021 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject:  Request for dismissal of grants for FCC ID: SNA-V420 and FCC ID: SNA-V430 
 
 
Dear Examiner, 
 
   Woodstream Corporation formally requests that grants for FCC ID: SNA-V420 and FCC ID: 
SNA-V430 be dismissed and all documents associated with these grants be removed from the 
FCC Equipment Authorization database. Woodstream Corporation has not placed the products 
under these grants on the market and has possession of all units that were built. The design 
proved to have significant flaws and we will not be proceeding with mass manufacture of the 
products. Woodstream would like the potential to use the same model numbers and FCC ID 
numbers for future products. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dwayne Arrighy, Electronic Compliance Manager 
Woodstream Corporation 
darrighy@woodstream.com 
 
(717) 740-4600 Ext.1294 
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